
 
 
September 28, 2021 
 
 
 
Michelle L. Phillips, Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY  12223-1350 
 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 
 The enclosed leaves to PSC7-Gas, issued by Corning Natural Gas Corp are 
transmitted for filling to further revise our original compliance filing on May 21, 2021, 
per the requirements of the New York State Public Service Commission Case No. 20-G-
0101. These changes are being made based on Staff’s recommendations. 
 

Corning Natural Gas Corporation request a waiver of the newspaper publication 
requirement for our further tariff revisions in Case 20-G-0101 since these changes are to 
update revenue targets that were established in Case 20-G-0101 for the RDM, MFC, 
Local Production and Contract Customers. 
 

7th Revised Leaf No. 77 to PSC7-Gas, superseding Revision 6 
1st  Revised Leaf No. 79 to PSC7-Gas, superseding Original 
1st  Revised Leaf No. 82 to PSC7-Gas, superseding Original 
 
Effective:  October 1, 2021 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Chuck A. Lenns 
Chief Financial Officer 
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